
Class 4 Homework  

Reading is so important and we are currently able to provide additional reading 

support in Year 1. Therefore, please ensure reading diaries and reading books are in 

school every day so we can do additional reading and change books at any point! 

Just a reminder about homework – it is really important in ensuring your child 

makes the maximum progress!  

Expected homework in Year 1 

Read 3 times a week – 

please complete the 

reading diary 

 

 

 

When completed, children will be 

rewarded with a positive point. 

   
If they do above and beyond the 

expected homework they will 

receive an above and beyond which 

is the equivalent to 3 positive points 

 

Complete DoodleMaths  

3 times a week   

Phonics/Spelling 

homework 

 

This comes home on Friday and 

must be returned by the following 

Friday in the folder. 

 

Well done to all of those children who have reached 50 positive points already!  

Thank you for your continued support! 

Team Class 4 

 


